
Agency Communication Log 

For the preparation of this EIR an analysis of indirect and cumulative effects were evaluated.  
Inclusion in this evaluation were interviews with County and City planning agencies for the 
purpose of identifying potential impacts that may be foreseen related to the PVL and the 
County/City planning context.  All agencies indicated that the PVL was anticipated and 
accommodated within their planning efforts, including Specific Area Plans.   

Projects were identified, which would also be constructed or in place for the PVL’s opening year 
of 2012.  Planned developments and roadway projects that would be completed by 2012 within 
the study area were evaluated for their potential, along with the PVL, to contribute to indirect 
and cumulative effects to the environment. 

Following is the planning Agency Communication Log, listing individuals who were contacted for 
interviews in the preparation of this EIR: 

 Diane Jenkins, Principal Planner 
City or Riverside Planning Division 
6-23-2009 
 

 John Terrell, Planning Official 
City of Moreno Valley 
6-23-2009 
 

 Mitra Mehta-Cooper, Principal Planner – Strategic Programs 
Riverside County Planning Department 
6-23-2009 
 

 Brad Eckhart, Planning Manager 
March Joint Powers Authority 
6-25-2009 

 
 Rick Bishop, Executive Director 

Western Riverside Council of Governments 
6-29-2009 
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